Arthur Baca

From: Chris Mechels

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2020 2:50 PM
To: Elise Mignardot

Subject: The 2020 Audit Rule changes
Hello Elise,

Reading through the proposed text | encountered a clear, and rather trivial, oversight that needs to be corrected.
At Page 17 we find the following;

(vii) the indigent care schedules for hospitals pursuant to Subsection F of 2.2.2.12 NMAC; and

As the referenced Subsection F has been deleted, this is clearly incorrect.

Also, please put me on the notice list for future hearings, as provided for the Rules Act.

Regards,

Chris Mechels





